
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

SITE PLAN REVIEW TEAM 
Site Location:  Approximately 400 Feet South of the Southeast Corner of 35th 

Avenue and Southern Avenue 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
SITE PLAN REVIEW TEAM and to the general public, that the SITE PLAN REVIEW 
TEAM will hold a meeting open to the public on February 19, 2014 at 10:00 AM located 
in Conference Room 1 West, 1st Floor, Phoenix City Hall, 200 West Washington 
Street, Phoenix, Arizona. 
 
The agenda for the meeting is as follows: 
 
Review of Preliminary Site Plan 
PRLM 1400225 

Aaron’s:  A development currently located 
approximately 400 Feet South of the Southeast 
Corner of 35th Avenue and Southern Avenue 
(Maryvale Village). 

 
For further information, please call Aracely Herrera, Planner II, in the Planning and 
Development Department at 602-534-0475. 
 
For reasonable accommodations, call Elaine Noble at Voice/602-495-0256 or the City 
TTY Relay at 602-534-5500 as early as possible to coordinate needed arrangements. 


